
7. COMMUNITY ADVOCATE’S UPDATE 
 
 The Board received items of information under the Community Advocate’s Update report and 

decided: 
 
 REPORT ON CHAIRPERSON’S OVERSEAS TRIP 
 
 1. That the Anzac Drive Artwork Advisory Group meet with the New Brighton Returned Services 

Association to discuss appropriate ways to have a formal opening of the Anzac Drive artwork 
and explore further funding options. 

 
 2. That the Chairperson liaise with the Coastal Parks Area Head Ranger concerning the City of 

Stirling and Cottesloe coast care programmes. 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


